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The United States congratulates Yemeni parliamentarians who convened today
for the first time since 2014. This is an important step taken by the Yemeni
government to reinvigorate legitimate government institutions, resume
progress on implementing the National Dialogue Conference outcomes, and
complete the peaceful transition of power envisioned by the GCC Initiative. A
reinvigorated Yemeni parliament will play an important role in advancing
political and national reconciliation so the Republic of Yemen government,
and all political parties, can better focus on meeting the needs of the
Yemeni people. We fully support the parliamentarians and encourage them to
honor the principles of honesty, integrity, transparency, accountability, and
rule of law as they undertake their important responsibilities.
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